STATE OF TEXAS

COUNTY OF FORT BEND

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE TO ALL COUNTY AND MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENTS, ALL
INTERESTED PERSONS AND ALL WATER WELL OWNERS AND OPERATORS IN

FORT BEND COUNTY:

NOTICE Is HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing by the Board of Directors of the
Fort Bend Subsidence District will be held at the Wm. B. Travis Bldg. sixth floor meeting room,
301 Jackson St., Richmond, Fort Bend County, Texas, at 9:00 a.m., on Tuesday, August 15", 2017,
for the purpose of considering testimony, evidence, exhibits, or other information presented by
any person, concerning determination by the Board of the 2018 fees, to be established by
schedule, based upon the term of the permit and the maximum annual amount of groundwater

authorized by the Board to be withdrawn from the well of the permittee.

7
L%/ L

Michael Turco, General Manager

Fort Bend Subsidence District
301 Jackson Street, Suite 639
Richmond, Texas 77469
(281) 342-3273

BLIND PERSONS WHO WISH TO HAVE THIS READ TO THEM MAY CALL
(713) 342-3273.




